 Greetings to everyone!
I hope you are all enjoying your October. We have finally started to get some cool weather in Austin and it is actually starting to feel like fall. What a wonderful time of year - we all look forward to the upcoming holidays and time we can spend with family. 
On the home front, I want to welcome a new member to our agency, Rebecca Breeden. We brought Rebecca on board about a month ago as Travel Advisor. We are very happy to have her with our agency and I know you will enjoy working with her. A couple of items in regard to travel:
· Don't forget to send us your updated I-171H /I-797C  approval if applicable. The American Consulate requires a copy of a valid I-171H /I-797C   with valid fingerprints to make your appointment for your child's visa. If you have questions about renewing  your I-171H/!-797C or applying through the I800A process - please let your case manager know and we are happy to guide you through the process. 
· As a reminder on the process, the average travel times from returning your LSC to China and departure is 6-8 weeks. It generally takes  3-4  weeks to receive the Travel Approval and 3-4 weeks to arrange and depart for China. There are many behind the scenes items to arrange regarding appointments for your adoption, flights, hotels, transportation etc. and we want to ensure you have a smooth and safe journey!  
· Please note that the time from itinerary to billing to payment is a quick turn around. We don't want you surprised to receive your itinerary a week prior to leaving and payment for services 3-5 days prior to departure. This is standard protocol for the arrangements.  

In regard to our Waiting Child Program - I want to remind everyone that we have a Waiting Child update yahoo group. This is a newsletter update list where we send out highlights on children two times a month as well as other information related to the program. You may sign up by going to the following link and clicking Join This Group: http://groups.yahoo.com/group/greatwall_wcpu/ . We are also starting a Waiting Child specific Newsletter that will make its debut in November. 
 

I hope you all have a safe and Happy Halloween! We are diligently decorating and planning our costumes for our annual Halloween trick or treat party for the kiddos. Don't forget to stop by if you are in the area on Friday, October 31st at 3PM!! 
 

Sincerely, 
Leigh Anne 
